Rockfish Presbyterian Church

Stated Session Meeting
Wallace, NC
January 12, 2014
The Session of Rockfish Presbyterian Church met for the Stated Session Meeting in the Fellowship Hall at 2:00 pm.
Elders present: Ben Burger, Belinda Coates, Lee Dail, Patrick O’Donnell, Mirlyn Salmon, Jimmy Wells and LaVoice Wells 7 of 9 elders were present thus making it a quorum.
Absent and Excused:  James C. Boykin, and Linda Wells. Guest: Betty O’Donnell.
Moderator Rev. Brian Doles opened the meeting with prayer.
 Discussed having a covered dish dinner on Saturday, February 8th/ at 6 pm with a Valentine Theme. Church will provide chicken. Session approved 2014 budget, it will be available to congregation January 19th/. 
Rev. Doles encouraged the session to have a committee restructuring/ development workshop.  This workshop will be on Sunday, January 26 at 2:00 PM in Fellowship Hall of Rockfish Presbyterian.  He strongly encouraged the session to consider revamping committees and stressed the need to form a personnel committee.  He invited session members to attend the meeting at Mt. Zion Presbyterian on January 19 at 3:00 PM.

December’s Treasurer’s report:

Balance brought forward______________________________________28619.37
Receipts___________________________________________________ 8408.77
Disbursements______________________________________________ 3061.36
Balance on hand as of 12/31/13 _________________________________33966.58
Hearing no objections report accepted.
Hearing no objection meeting was adjourned.. Brian closed in prayer.
Approved:   February 9, 2014                                                                   ____________________________
                                                                                                                   James C. Boykin; Clerk of Session
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